
 
 

 

MENTAL ILLNESS AND DRUG DEPENDENCY ACTION PLAN 

 

Prepared by King County Department of Community and Human Services 

 

To date, there has been overwhelming support for the 0.1 percent sales tax option.  Below is a preliminary 

list: 

 

Elected Officials 

Issaquah City Council 

King County District Court Judges 

King County Mental Health Court 

King County Prosecuting Attorney’s Office 

King County Sheriff’s Office 

Peter Lewis, Mayor of Auburn 

 

Agencies 

Asian Counseling and Referral Service 

Center for Human Services 

Child Care Resources 

Community Psychiatric Clinic 

Crisis Clinic 

Downtown Emergency Service Center 

Highline West Seattle Mental Health Center 

King County Sexual Assault Resource Center 

Mental Health Ombuds Service of King County 

Renton Area Youth and Family Services 

Seattle Counseling Service for Sexual Minorities 

Senior Services of Seattle/King County 

Solid Ground 

Sound Mental Health 

Southeast Youth and Family Services 

 

Organizations 

Alliance of Eastside Agencies 

King County Alliance for Human Services 

King County Coalition Against Domestic Violence 

Lifelong AIDS Alliance 

Seattle Human Services Coalition 

South King County Council of Human Services 

Youth and Family Services Association of King County 

 

Boards/Committees 

Governing Board of the Committee to End Homelessness in King County 

King County Alcoholism and Substance Abuse Administrative Board 

King County Criminal Justice Council 

King County Healthy Families and Committees Task Force 

King County Mental Health Advisory Board 

 

Individuals 

Over 145 mental health/chemical dependency agency staff, supporters and clients have sent letters, post 

cards and e-mails requesting passage of the 0.1 percent sales tax option.   


